MIAMI VALIEY FO1K DANCERS
ANNUAL MEETING

The annual meeting of the Miami Valley Folk Dancers was held
at Solomon Pavilion on January 9, 1969. The meeting was called to
order by Ann Ballinger, Acting Chairman, in the absence of the
Council Chairman, Steve Kloeters. Minutes of previous Council
imeetings were read and approved.

The treasurer?s report as presented by Pat Hennessey indicated
a balance of $1,435.04.

Blection of new members to the Council was held. These were
Art Antony and Charles Ingraham. Members rema g on the Council
are Jack Hunter, Ann Ballinger, and BimieMenn./z27 Semnerse

The membership indicated a desire to hold a workshop in the
Spring of 1969. Ann Ballinger will contact several instruéters to
determine availability and fee requirements.

The membership indicated a desire to have a New Year's Eve
party in a rented hall, if possible. Anyone knowing of a place
where this could be held is requested to get the necessary informa-
tion regarding rental charges and submit this to the membership for
d final decision.

Respectfully submitted by

Florence Segér
Acting Secretary




